
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Sponsored skipping 
Please make sure your sponsorship forms for the 
Sponsored Skip on Friday 22nd June are completed and 
returned to school on Friday. The NSPCC are a 
charitable organisation which does so much valuable 
work for children and families.  All money raised will 
go to funding this work and ensuring the safety and 
wellbeing of children across the country. 

Ice Lollies 
Each Friday from 22nd June we will be selling Ice-Lollies 
in the playground after school – remember your 
pennies! 

Best Wishes 
Stuart, our seminarian, leaves today to return for the 
final 2 years of his study to become a Priest.  Stuart 
has been a pleasure for us all to get to know during his 
time at St Osmund’s, and some of the homilies he has 
given have been inspirational.   
Please pray for Stuart as he continues his journey as 
both servant and leader of the faith. 
  
 

Leavers’ Arrangements 
As the day draws near when we will say farewell to 
our Year 6 children, and wish them all the very best 
for a successful future, I write to let you know about 
their end of term celebrations.  Following their special 
Leavers’ Mass at Clifton Cathedral last Wednesday, we 
have booked: 

 Y6 Play on Thursday 5th July @ 6:00pm 

 Staff Leavers’ Mass, in school, on Wednesday 
18th July @ 9:15am 

 Y6 Leavers’ BBQ on Wednesday 18th July @ 
6pm 

 Y6 Leavers’ Assembly on Friday 20th July at 
9:15am 

International Day 
A letter was sent home on Friday of last week 
regarding International Day. Please see me, Mrs Sterck 
or the school office if you have any questions about 
International Day – we welcome contributions from 
one and all, be it food, entertainment or ‘other’! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NSPCC Workshops 
Today, Years 5 and 6 are having their Speak Out, Stay 
Safe workshops led by the NSPCC.  If you have any 
questions about these talks, please do not hesitate to 
see your child’s class teacher, Mrs Lawrence or myself. 
 

Trussel Trust Tuesdays 
Do you have any unwanted tins/non-perishable food 
items?  We collect every Tuesday so if you can donate, 
please send items in with your child on a Tuesday 
morning.  All donations are welcome for the Salisbury 
Food Bank. 

 
 

Communication with Parents 
You have probably heard enough about GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations) but can I just remind you to 
ensure that all the data collection forms we issued before half term are returned as soon as possible?  We must 
keep our records up to date and we cannot ‘assume’ you wish to receive texts, calls, emails from us unless you 
‘opt in’ under the new regulations. 
 
Further to that, a number of parents have mentioned to me that they do not receive a newsletter; we only send 
out paper copies to those parents who have not registered for Parent Mail.  If you are not receiving the 
newsletter at all, please let us know as soon as possible (this message will also be repeated by text!). 
 
On Tuesday, at 4pm, a test Parent Mail email will be sent out – if any one does not receive it, please inform the 
school office.  
 
 
 
 

Golden Book Awards  
 

 
 
 
Rec     : Harry and Rocco 
Year 1: Dominik and Itbaan 
Year 2: Scarlett and Colin 
Year 3: Eesa and Sharon 
Year 4: Faith and Samuel 
Year 5: Andrea and Freddie 
Year 6: Rodrigo and James 
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 18/06/18 ~ NSPCC Workshops ~ Years 5 and 6 

 19/06/18 ~ Year 4 Class Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 9:45am 

 19/06/18 ~ New Reception children visit 1 of 4 ~ 1:30pm 

 19/06/18 ~ Swimming Gala ~ Five Rivers ~ 5:30pm 

 20/06/18 ~ Year 5 & 6 Tag Rugby ~ BWS 

 21/06/18 ~ New Reception children visit 2 of 4 ~ 1:30pm 

 22/06/18 ~ Year 3 & 4 Quad Kids 

 26/06/18 ~ Year 5 Burgate Taster Day ~ Burgate School 

 26/06/18 ~ Key Stage 1 Sports’ Day ~ School Grounds ~ 9:30am 

 26/06/18 ~ New Reception children visit 3 of 4 ~ 1:30pm 

 27/06/18 ~ Year 5 Taster Day ~ St. Joseph’s Catholic School 

 28/06/18 ~ Year 5 Taster Day ~ Wyvern College 

 28/06/18 ~ New Reception children visit 4 of 4 ~ 1:30pm 

 28/06/18 ~ Woodwind Concert  Years 3,4,5 & 6 ~ School Hall ~ 2:00pm 

 29/06/18 ~ Non Uniform Day 

 29/06/18 ~ Key Stage 2 Sports’ Day ~ Cathedral Close Fields ~ 9:30am 

 29/06/18 ~ Ss Peter and Paul Mass ~ School Hall ~ 2:00pm 

 29/06/18 ~ KS1 and KS2 Discos after school 

 02/07/18 ~ World Faiths Week 

 03/07/18 ~ Year 3 Class Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 9:45am 

 03/07/18 ~ Guitar Music Concert ~ School Hall ~ 10:45am 

 04/07/18 ~ Moving up Day, including Y6 to Secondary Schools 

 05/07/18 ~ Year 6 Leavers’ Play ~ School Hall ~ 6pm 

 06/07/18 ~ International Day 

 09/07/18 ~ Year 5 Wimbledon Trip 

 09/07/18-13/07/18 ~ Year 6 Residential week 

 10/07/18 ~ Year 2 Class Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 9:45am 

 13/07/18 ~ Year 4 Trip to Living Rainforest, Newbury 

 16 and 17/07/18 ~ Bikeability Year 6 

 16/07/18 ~ Academic Reports home to parents 

 18/07/18 ~ Leavers’ Mass – Staff ~ School Hall ~ 10:00am ~ playground parking 

 20/07/18 ~ Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly ~ School Hall ~ 9:30am ~ playground parking 

 20/07/18 ~ Break up end of Term 6 ~ 1:30pm 
 
With all best wishes, 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
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Dates for your diary… 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

We continue to look to receive any donations of wooden pallets, 

tyres (including tractor!), cable reels (large) and other 

interesting reclaimed materials such as guttering and pipes.  

They have a multitude of uses in a Reception outdoor area! 

Thank you to the parents who have already donated – it is very 

much appreciated. 
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